
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Be Internet Legends – Keeping Children Safe Online 

As part of our ongoing computing curriculum, children in Years 3 – 6 are being 

supported in becoming safe and confident online through engagement with ‘Be 

Internet Legends; - a programme led by Google and Parent Zone.  

We are excited that for the first time at Haytor View, children in these year groups will 

next week be engaging in a remote assembly, from their classroom, which will be 

led by members of the ‘Be Internet Legends’ team.  

This special assembly will take place on Wednesday 30th March at 11.00am and the 

big news is that you can join the event too from the comfort of your own homes. This 

will provide a great insight into messages being shared with children around internet 

safety, messages that you can use or remind children of when discussing their online 

lives at home.  

The YouTube link for the assembly is: https://youtu.be/xPf4dHfUEnw.  All you need to 

do is head there at 11.00am next Wednesday – we’ll see you there! 

Yours sincerely 

 

 Sue Brown                                                                Debbie  Russell 

Year 3 Learning Leader                                           Key Stage 2 Learning Leader 

 

https://youtu.be/xPf4dHfUEnw

